



Appendix 3 - Letter to Parents
Dear Parents / Guardians,

As the number of students receiving medication during school hours has increased, we have had to revise our policy and protocol for the administration of medication.

As you are aware, we do not have any trained medical personnel on staff. In the event that your child requires medication during school hours or while engaged in school activities after school hours, our teachers and special needs assistant have agreed to administer necessary medication to a number of students with the approval of the Board of Management. 
If your child requires medication during school hours or while engaged in school activities outside of school hours, please have your doctor complete the attached Form 1 to give us full details of the medication prescribed for your child. It is also necessary to complete Form 2 seeking permission from the Board of Management to administer the medication in school.

Even if children are capable of self-administering medication e.g. some pupils with asthma may have inhalers, it is incumbent on parents to inform the principal of their child’s medical condition and the medication and dosage they have been prescribed.  
It is important to note that:

· Only medication to be inhaled or administered orally or medication delivered by Anapen will be administered in school.
· Any changes in instructions should be notified in writing to the school.
· Parents are asked to ensure the safe delivery of medication to school staff directly. Please do not ask children to carry or deliver medication without discussing this with the Principal.
· It is the responsibility of the parents to ensure the continuing supply of medication.
· Any medicines remaining at the end of the school year will be returned to parents.
 A copy of our school’s Administration of Medication Policy is available on our school website www.rossespointns.scoilnet.ie  This policy should be read in conjunction with our school’s policy on Substance Misuse Prevention which is also available on our website.

 If you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,

_______________________________

Dearbhla Gill, M.Ed.

Principal.

